The original documents are located in Box C47, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 9/2/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Trudy-From fin Fold Box Frank

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON Dich thing Roy Morton Shouldn't Ed Derwinski be filled in on how we are doing it meeting of mansony. By Bolon

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 2, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT

FROM:

MAX L. FRIEDERSDORF

SUBJECT:

M.C. Ed Derwinski (R-ILL)

Congressman Derwinski requested that the attached be brought to the President's personal attention.

I have acknowledged receipt of the original, and it has been sent to Dick Cheney, with a copy to Jim Baker.

ME

EDWARD J. DERWINSKI

COMMITTEES:
INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS
SUBCOMMITTEES:

SUBCOMMITTEES: INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS OVERSIGHT

POST OFFICE AND CIVIL SERVICE
SUBCOMMITTEE:
MANPOWER AND CIVIL SERVICE

INTERPARLIAMENTARY UNION
VICE PRESIDENT
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, **D.C.** 20515

September 1, 1976

WASHINGTON OFFICE: 1401 Langworth Bullaing 20515 (202) 225-3961

DISTRICT OFFICES: 9838 SOUTH ROBERTS ROAD PALOS HILLS, ILLINOIS 60463 (312) 598-6700

DIRKSEN BUILDING, RM. 3944 230 SOUTH DEARBORN STREET CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60604 (312) 353-4509

The Honorable Gerald R. Ford The White House Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Mr. President:

This is to advise you that the President Ford Committee campaign for the ethnic vote is really non-existent.

It is my judgment that your campaign officials are ignorant of and insensitive to the entire ethnic vote area.

In good conscience, I want to tell you this now, rather than to cry on November 3rd.

Sincerely years

Edward J. Derwinski, M.C.

EJD/jg